GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD
GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL
ROBERT GIBSON
TERRY BOAZ
GARY JACOB!, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement September 3, 1975

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members, all new board members for 1976, Janice Gibson, Bob Elliott of Midwest Engineers, Uhl of State Board of Health, John Cody town attorney, 4 water stering committeemembers. Vernon McKown, Ollie Sanders, Irvin Richert and Wally Miller and two visitors were present.

The town board asked Niwest Engineers to begin study the need for the water company to produce more water for its present and potential customers and to recommend our present choices with cost estimate for each choice.

Wilodean Miller moved the meeting be closed.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary E. Jacobi

Clerk-treasurer

engst

Terry Boaz

President